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Community Board 8 is hosting a Public Hearing seeking public 

comments on the community’s request to reduce street cleaning days 

throughout the district. Currently, the Department of Sanitation 

cleans the street 4 times a week and the reduction will scale the 

cleaning to twice a week.  Please come out and let your voice be 

heard. 
 

Monday, November 13, 2017 

Hope City Empowerment Center  

650 Washington Avenue near Bergen Street 

6:00pm to 8:00pm. 
 

 

Please spread the word to your neighbors. Community input is needed. 

If you cannot attend the public hearing, please send comments to:  

Community Board 8, 1291 St. Marks Avenue, Brooklyn, N.Y.  11213  

Email Address: BrooklynCB8@gmail.com 


